
 

Corporate & Financial Weekly Digest 

Posted at 12:50 PM on October 8, 2010 by Daren R. Domina  

SEC Approves Rule Change to Reinstitute Short Exempt Marking for Trade 

Reporting and OATS 

Co-authored by Natalya S. Zelensky 

The Securities and Exchange Commission has approved the Financial Industry Regulatory 

Authority’s proposed rule change to amend FINRA’s trade reporting and Order Audit Trail 

System rules. The implementation date for the new rules is November 10. Among other things, 

the rule change requires members to indicate on trade reports submitted to FINRA if a 

transaction is “short sale exempt” and, when an order is received or originated, to record the 

designation of an order as a short sale exempt order if the order may be marked “short exempt” 

pursuant to SEC Regulation SHO. 

Click here to read SEC Release No. 34-63032. 

Click here for information on FINRA’s original proposal to reinstitute short exempt marking for 

trade reporting and OATS in the August 27 edition of Corporate and Financial Weekly Digest. 
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